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Forest Service Seeking Campground Hosts 
 Powell, ID--The Powell Ranger District of the Clearwater National Forest is 

looking for two energetic, good-natured people to serve as campground hosts this 

summer. 

 The host positions are located at Wendover Campground, approximately 16 miles 

west of the Montana/Idaho border along U.S. Highway 12. 

 Campground hosts receive a free campsite, a weekly stipend and free propane in 

exchange for assisting with campground operations.  Duties include greeting visitors and 

providing area information, cleaning restrooms and campsites, and assisting the 

recreation crew with various tasks. 

 Individuals with an interest in the volunteer positions should contact Brenda 

Yankoviak at the Kooskia Ranger Station (208-926-4274) as soon as possible. 
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